
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – JUNE 2024 

THANKS SO MUCH to everyone who supported our Sock Challenge Fundraiser. We raised 
$600 towards the roof. Thanks to Dani for the donated socks, Tracey for the idea and 

organisation, the coaches for making it happen and to all the participants who registered and 
enjoyed the challenges!  

SAVE THE DATE- ROOF FUNDRAISING 
TRIVIA NIGHT? 
Saturday 10th August 2024  
More details coming - watch for an email or 
sign with details. 

CAR PARK SAFETY – Parents MUST walk 
their children through the carpark!! Recently we 
have had a number of children dropped by 
parents in the carpark and required to walk 
through the busy carpark on their own. We are 
trying to make our club a safe place for 
everyone. We need your help to do this. 

WHEN REGISTERING FOR TERM 3 - priority is given to the current participants in each class 
first. If you wish to change days you need to email administration and wait until the priority 
period is over. For more information contact enrollment@sbagc.com.au 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!  WORKING BEE TO CHECK SPRUNG FLOOR  
Saturday 6th July 11am till 3pm and Sunday 7th July 10am till 3pm or till finished.  
Minimum of 10 helpers needed each day. There is a lot of lifting and moving involved.  
If you can help, please write your name on the board at the front desk or email 
info@sbagc.com.au 
 

  

PHOTOGRAPHY – is not allowed in any 
class at any time unless authorised by the 
head coach.  This includes Kindergym. 
This is in line with Child Safety policies 
and risk assessments. 

WINTER CLOTHES currently on sale till Saturday 8th June. Thanks to those who have made 
donations either financial or material. Clothes remaining will be donated to charity. 
 

CLASSES AT RISK OF NOT CONTINUING AND NEEDING MORE ENROLMENTS – Please 
tell your friends.  
BABYGYM – for babies to walking – Wednesday am                                                                        
SMOOTH MOVERS – all ages but especially aimed to help those over 50 – Thursday 8.30am 
**email enrollment@sbagc.com.au for more details 

CLUB COMPETITION– Sunday 16th June – entries closed last Wednesday. 
BBQ help needed!! Please let us know if you can help otherwise there will be no 
BBQ.info@sbagc.com.au.  
 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES – there will be a limited number of activities these holidays. Watch for 
an email and signs with extra detail. 

AGM – 26th July 2024 - In order for our club 
to continue to operate we need people on 
our committee. Our next AGM is the first 
Friday next term. For information contact 
president@sbagc.com.au.  
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